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Meeting was called to order at 1:20 p.m. on Friday, October 31, 2008 with the 
following in attendance: 
 
 John King   AGRA-Corporate Auditor 
 Jon Hoehn   ASGRA 
 Dusty West   DSRA 
 Chris Keene   GSGRA 
 George Tresott  LSGRA 
 Mark Arnold   NMGRA 
 Wes Wilkinson  SCCGRA 
 Stephan Bloodworth SMRA 
 
 
The budget for 2008 was reviewed line by line noting changes that would be 
needed to be made for the 2009 budget. 
 
The reduction in the number of rodeos will reduce sanction fees and rodeo 
general operating income.  The finals rodeo budget will come from that 
committee.  Mr/Ms/Miss/MsTer fund raisers should be larger due to the size of 
the team.  The University budget will come from that committee.  A new line item 
will be needed for the IGRA merchandise which is planned to be purchased and 
sold. 
 
Expenses will need to be increased to the following areas; travel due to fuel costs 
and sponsorship development for the consultant that has been retained. 
 
There are numerous items before this convention which will affect this budgeting 
process and will be considered based on their passage. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
David G. Hill 
Chairperson    


